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Welcome, 2020! Our new decade is 

underway, and our expanded mission 

and vision are clear. In 2016, we gave 

away shoes and socks, along with 

gently used clothing and blankets. 

Today, besides these, The JDF gives 

away school supplies, toys, new 

clothes, beds, bedding, and an 

assortment of household goods that 

improves the lives of those in need. 

From the bottom up, we’re enhancing 

the health of the underserved. 

 Our Christmas giveaways brought 

heartwarming responses. A picture of 

a new baby bed from a grateful 

father, the smiling faces at a holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

community party, and the glowing 

faces of the senior citizens we 

visited, enriched us. Giving never gets 

old. Have a great year! 

  

 

               By Executive Director Carolyn D. Jenkins                                          January 2020  

                                                                                     


